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Dear Members of the Harwich Board of Appeals

I am very concerned about the project Habitat for Humanity has planned for this property. There is not enough land to build this many homes. Think about the effect this will have on the neighborhood.  This would change the natural setting of this neighborhood which is not fair to homeowners who live there. Think about the additional septic systems, and so close to the Herring River!

Changing the rules for building for Habitat for Humanity will set a precedent for future building in Harwich. Affordable housing is important but why are we crowding homes together in a small area??? This will look like a Public Housing Project. The Habitat project in East Harwich worked because they had a larger area of land. 

Please think seriously about this project. It will effect the future of our town. 

Sincerely,
Margaret and Joseph Silverio
22 Rocky Way
Harwich

